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MEMORANDUM

DATE:

April 4, 2014
TO:

Recognized IRA Programs

FROM:

Mariam Salameh, Chair



Instructional Related Activities Committee

SUBJECT:

Call for Funding Proposals for Academic Year 2014-2015
The Instructional Related Activities (IRA) Committee cordially invites you to submit your proposal for funding for the AY 2014-15.  Below are steps that will help guide you in the process of submitting the necessary information to the IRA Committee. 
Recognized IRA programs seeking IRA funds must adhere to the following guidelines to be considered:
· Submit a cover memo, describing the essential elements of your program and how they are supported by IRA fee revenues.  (See Attached).

· Submit the Budget Line Item form as well as a brief summary report with your proposal outlining your prior year IRA expenditures with supporting documentation to help ensure accountability of previous allocated IRA funds (See Attached).

· If your group is requesting an increase to the allocation awarded to you for AY 2013-14, you must include within your cover memo a thorough explanation for the increase.
· Submit any additional information about your program or proposal. The IRA Committee is interested in learning more about the activities it funds, particularly the number of CSU Stanislaus students being served by your program as well as your non-IRA funding sources.
· For your convenience, all necessary forms for your proposal are also available on-line at the Faculty Affairs Web site under “Forms and Publications.” http://www.csustan.edu/fa/ira-proposal-information.
The IRA Committee will review your proposal and will determine if it is necessary to hold an in person budget hearing. In some instances, the Committee may request a representative to attend a meeting to answer questions concerning your budget proposal, if needed. The deadline for submission of proposals is Wednesday, April 30th, no later than 2pm.  Your proposal will not be accepted for review if you do not meet the deadline. Please send your proposal electronically to Filomena Wojciechowski via-email fwojo@csustan.edu. 
Please direct any questions you may have about your proposal to Filomena Wojciechowski in HR/Faculty Affairs, x3746. 



